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	Financial Management Standard External Assessment

The Financial Management Standard is a clear and consistent standard for financial management which schools can aim to achieve providing a meaningful benchmark to encourage self improvement. It is proposed that from April 2005 schools should be able to receive external assessment against this standard in order to obtain an independent view of the financial performance of schools.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Kent Hadley on:

Telephone: 0207 925 6561

e-mail: kent.hadley@dfes.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Contact Details

	
	Kent Hadley
DfES (Area 5A7)
Sanctuary Buildings
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT


 

	1
	Background

	1.1
	The Financial Management Standard and Toolkit (FMS&T) was developed in response to recommendations from the Audit and Accountability Framework Pilot study commissioned in 2002. It was issued to schools as a self-management tool in June 2004 and has been received well in schools with support from other stakeholders. Additionally the FMS&T has been used, throughout its development, as a key part of the materials for the Financial Management in Schools training run by the National College for School Leadership in collaboration with KPMG.

From April 2005, it is proposed that schools will be able to receive external assessment to see if they meet the Financial Standard and we are seeking your views on who should be given the responsibility for carrying out these assessments.

	2
	How to respond

	2.1
	You can respond either on-line or by post:
Please respond by February 18.

We would prefer respondents to comment online, but if you would like to respond by post, please send to:

Kent Hadley (Area 5A7)
DfES
Sanctuary Buildings
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Plans for making the results public

	3.1
	We will publish the findings of the consultation on our Value for Money units website: www.dfes.gov.uk/vfm  


